
From:	Steuart,	Holly		
Sent:	Wednesday,	December	13,	2017	6:51	AM	
To:	All	WTVM		
Subject:	WTVM/WXTX	News/Content	Director	Moves	On	to	WGCL	
		
As	I	announced	in	the	meeMng	on	Monday,	Shawn	Reynolds	is	leaving	WTVM	
aPer	a	liQle	more	than	two	years	as	our	News/Content	Director.	
Shawn	is	moving	90	miles	north	to	Atlanta	and	WGCL,	where	he	will	be	the	
morning	news	execuMve	producer.	
I	want	to	thank	Shawn	for	his	contribuMons	to	WTVM,	especially	in	terms	of	
his	talent	recruitment	-	helping	find	us	so	many	capable	and	hard	working	
anchors,	producers	and	reporters	-	and	for	improving	our	overall	news	
content.	
I	know	Shawn	will	take	the	experience	he	gained	at	WTVM	and	use	it	to	
conMnue	to	refine	and	build	his	news	management	career	at	WGCL.	
Please	join	me	in	wishing	Shawn	much	success	in	the	future.	
The	search	for	his	replacement	has	begun	and	I	will	keep	you	all	posted	as	the	
process	moves	along.	
Thank	you!	
		
Holly	Steuart	
Vice	President	&	General	Manager	
WTVM	News	Leader	9	
1909	Wynnton	Road	
Columbus,	GA	31906


